
From: CHAPMAN, SHARON F. 
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2008 8:10 AM 
To: DALTON, LINDA S. 
Subject: FW: Charter Application Withdrawl 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: MARTIN, MAUREEN A.  
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2008 12:19 PM 
To: CHAPMAN, SHARON F. 
Subject: FW: Charter Application Withdrawl 
 
FYI 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Angela Heiney [mailto:angela.heiney@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2008 12:17 PM 
To: MARTIN, MAUREEN A. 
Cc: tiscornial@gmail.com 
Subject: Charter Application Withdrawl 
 
Maureen, 
 
After careful consideration, the founding board members of Global Village 
Academy have decided to request that our application be withdrawn from the 
grading and approval process. 
 
Although we still feel that a charter school would be a positive for Clay 
County, we feel that the application, as submitted, does not reflect the high 
standards that a charter school must have to be successful.  Our goal is to 
provide an education to children that will allow them to compete in a global 
community, and our charter school must be founded upon an application that has 
completely answered how we will meet this challenge.  Although our current 
application has many strong points, we have come to realize that it does not 
provide as solid of a foundation as the children of Clay County deserve.  For 
these reasons, we respectfully request that our application be withdrawn from 
consideration. 
 
We would like to thank Clay County for the opportunity to apply as a charter 
school, and offer thanks to the staff who have been more than courteous and 
helpful along the way.  Should the founding members decide to rewrite the weak 
sections of the application, and submit anew next year, we will look forward to 
working with the staff of Clay County School District to again work towards our 
common goal of providing the best education possible to the children of Clay 
County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela Heiney 


